Bronwyn Wright

To whom it may concern,

As a mother of young children who frequently uses the Boysen reservoir for recreation purposes,
and as an environmentalist, I am vehemently opposed to the plan to use Boysen as the dumping
grounds for oilfield wastewater. This is the proposal of an out of state corporation looking to cut
corners in a state they do not reside in. Make them dispose of this properly, this should not be an
option.
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